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The Hiawatha City Council met in special session on December 30, 2008. Mayor Theis called the meeting to order at 5:00 P.M. Council members present: Bob Rampulla, Nancy Melsa, Marty Bruns and Linda Bendixen. Absent: Dick Olson.
Linda Bendixen moved the approval of the agenda, second by Marty Bruns. Motion carried. 
Council received a memo from 2006 City Hall Project Engineer, Gary Landhauser regarding the resolution that was approved on December 3, 2008. The resolution approved the release of the retainage with the understanding that all items on the punch list had been completed. It has been identified that all of the items on the punch list have not been completed and the exterior punch list was not completed by the Architect and the Owner in the fall of 2008 and is being postponed until spring of 2009. Council discussed some of the items that remain on the punch list including items such as: Stainless steel doors in restroom, heating/cooling system, humidity levels and uneven temperatures.
Marty Bruns presented Resolution 08-199 Rescinding Resolution 08-193 (Final) Pay Estimate #20 for the 2006 City Hall Project until all items on punch list are completed, second by Bob Rampulla. 

Roll call vote: 

AYES: Linda Bendixen, Nancy Melsa, Bob Rampulla, Marty Bruns
NAYS: None
ABSENT: Dick Olson
Resolution #08-199 approved.
Bob Rampulla moved to adjourn the meeting at 5:17 P.M., second by Marty Bruns. Motion carried. 
                                                                                      __________________________

                                                                                      Thomas A. Theis, Mayor
ATTEST: _______________________________

                 Cindy Kudrna, Deputy City Clerk
